
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission 

meeting of June 4, 2020 has been cancelled.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact 

Elizabeth Parker, Executive Assistant with the Calabasas 

Community Development Department, at (818) 224-1600. 

 

      

     ___________________________ 

     Maureen Tamuri, AIA, AICP 

     Community Development Director 

 

      

 


